
Stay tuned for a new uniform item to be added to the stock at Able Cresting!  The 

athletic crewneck in Navy Blue is coming soon! 

ATS Leadership is sponsoring a family this Christmas season, and any donations 

are appreciated. The family has 6 children and their parents. We are hoping to 

get them groceries along with presents and necessities. If you are interested in 

helping out, you can donate on SchoolCashOnline. There will also be sales at 

school like candy grams, a raffle for a gift basket, and a bake sale. Cheques and 

any donations will also be accepted at the sales. All profits this Christmas season 

goes towards the family. 

Due to popular demand, we have made arrangements to reformat the yearbook from a Grade 8/12 Grad book to a whole school year-

book!  Thank you Mrs. Solomatenko and her yearbook club students for all of the work going into this huge undertaking! 

As a result of this change, we have extended the early bird pricing to a December 15th deadline.  Preorder your yearbooks today for 

$45.   After December 15th, pricing will go up.  Login to SchoolCashOnline and place your order.  Please make sure to sign the permis-

sion forms that are on schoolcashonline as well if you haven't already, as students who do not have a signed  AP 324-1 –Photograph/

Video and Media Consent Form will NOT have their pictures in the yearbook!  

This form can also be found at the following link: https://www.abbyschools.ca/sites/default/files/AP%20324-1%20Photograph_Video%

20and%20Media%20Consent%20Form%20-%20FIllable.pdf .  Complete and email to kendall.jones@abbyschools.ca. 

ATS welcomes Rick Funk to our Titan staff -- Rick has been around the district since 1988 - Elementary, Abby Jr., Abby Sr.  Taught English, 

PE, Special Ed., Athletic Director, Peer Tutoring, Counselling.... and more.  Mr. Funk will be with us for anywhere from 1 week until the 

end of semester 1.  Mr. Gibson was looking to return to middle school and we wish him luck in his new position at Colleen and Gordie 

Howe Middle School. 

The senior Band had a great time on their walking field trip to Musora Media. 
Students visited music studios, spoke with professional musicians who teach 
online, and learned about what it takes to build a digital music education 
company. Special thanks to the CEO, Jared, who gave us a great tour. 

Grade 8 Boys started their season with a win.  Even though we are in transi-
tion with our identity the boys did well both on court and bench and won 
55/48. 

The Abby PD City Basketball Tournament is coming up starting December 6.  ATS 
will be hosting the Grade 8 Boys division, the Grade 9’s will be at Hansen, Jr Boys at 
MEI and Jr Girls at Mouat.  Come out and support our teams! 

Dec 5 ATS PAC Meeting 

Dec 8 Middle Report Cards 

Dec 8 Secondary Late Start 

Dec 25 - Jan 5 Winter Break 

On the Horizon 

Click here to learn how you can 

leave your mark on ATS through a 

legacy opportunity! 
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